
Friday, 3rd November 2023

Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 7th November and Thursday 9th

November Parent consultations 
Friday 10th November KS2 Remembrance 
Service in church led by Years 5 and 6 (parents 
and carers welcome) 10.30 a.m.
Tuesday 14th November – wear odd socks for 
Anti-bullying Week
Friday 17th November Children in Need- all 
pupils may wear their own clothes and bring a 
£1 donation
Parent celebration assembly 9.10 a.m.
Monday 4th December KS1 Nativity 
Tuesday 5th December KS1 Nativity
Wednesday 6th December Whole school trip to 
the Pantomime at the Marlowe Theatre
Friday 8th December Talent Show
Saturday 9th December FOBS Christmas Fair, 
Barham Village Hall
Tuesday 12th December Christmas Concert at 
the Gulbenkian Theatre
Thursday 14th December Christmas service at 
church 2pm

This week’s news

Birthdays

Happy Birthday to…

Supporting everyone to be kind, 
confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

This Week’s Awards

Writer of the Week
Rosie (Eagles)

Mathematician of the Week
Chase (Hawks)

Reader of the Week
William (Owls)

Scientist of the Week
Thea J (Jays)

Citizen of the Week
Arie and Williams (Hawks) and their parents for 
clearing fallen leaves outside the school grounds

Congratulations 
to Wrens who 

had the highest 
attendance last 

week. 

Attendance 
Ted

Cara P (Hawks)
Hamza (Wrens)
William S (Robins)
Noa (Owls)

Robins have been learning about the People of 
God (such as Noah and Abraham), the trust 
that they had in God and some of the 
promises God made to them. As part of this 
Rev T (and Rev B the bear!) visited Robins 
class and told them about the promises made 
at a Christian wedding. Here you can see Rev 
B marrying their class teddies KIRF and 
Robin!

RE in Robins Class

Music Concert
We were so lucky in the last week of term to 
have a wonderful visit from professional 
musician, Lisete Bull. Mrs Bull brought a 
complete recorder family with her to show all 
the children. She then gave us a concert playing 
different pieces so we could hear the differing 
pitches of the instruments. We feel very lucky 
to have this expertise as part of our school 
community and it was a delight to see the 
children so animated as they enjoyed the 
concert. 
Huge thanks to Mrs
Bull. You have inspired 
all our children,
especially Robins who 
are learning the 
recorder this year.

The choir are rehearsing songs in readiness to 
sing alongside other school choirs in the 

cathedral on December 10th. They already sound 
incredible!


